
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 100/17 
 
 
16th October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Year 7 Liverpool Basketball Competition 

Congratulations, your son has been selected to represent St Margaret’s in the Liverpool Schools Basketball 
competition.  The event is taking place at Archbishop Beck secondary school on Tuesday 17th October 2017.  It 
starts at 3.30pm and is due to finish at around 5.15pm.  We have been informed that parents / carers are welcome 
to come and watch. 

Students will be given a numbered basketball vest but should wear their own white shorts, white socks and trainers.  
We will be leaving school at 2.30pm on the school mini bus and will return to St Margaret’s at approximately 6pm.  
Students can travel home direct from Archbishop Beck or return with us on the mini bus. 

If you do not wish for your son to participate, or you have any questions or queries, then either e-mail me at the 
following address: rlawton@stmargaretsacademy.com; or, contact me at school on 0151 427 1825. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr R Lawton 
Physical Education. 
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